
Dear Sir, 
 
Thank you for your recent e-mail regarding Mr Satpal Ram, whose licence 
was revoked by the Secretary of State, and I can confirm that Mr Ram is in 
custody following his arrest by the police.  
 
In common with all life sentenced prisoners, where the life licence has been 
revoked, Mr Ram will be entitled to submit representations to the Parole 
Board regarding his recall to prison. 
 
In so far as any criminal investigations relating to Mr Ram, these are still 
currently being investigated. 
 
Yours 


